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CPMA statement regarding trade action
announced by the Trump Administration and
Canada’s response

CPMA s closely monitoring developments related to trade action announced by U.S. President

Donald Trump and Canada’s response to the U.S. actions.

As of April 2, President Trump has announced that USMCA-compliant goods originating from
Canada and Mexico will remain tariffi-free. Goods originating from Canada and Mexico, includ-

ing fresh produce, which are not USMCA-compliant remain subject to a 25% tariff.

While Canadian fresh produce is not directly implicated in the measures announced
yesterday, CPMA remains actively engaged with the Government of Canada regarding
any potential future impacts for the fresh produce industry, and we will continue to work
with our colleagues in Canada, the U.S. and Mexico to ensure a common understanding of
impacts across North America.



